From: Dan Boudreau

To: Brown, Shelley
Subject: Leave of Absence
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 8:05:32 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Shelley,
Please accept my request for a leave of absence from the Drainage Board Committee and the

Property Standards Committee.
Due to recent developments in my career, and in fairness to my colleges on these committees a

leave of absence would be appropriate.

Since the estimated duration of this endeavor maybe for a year. the committee's decision for a
leave of absence or to step down at this time will be understandable.

I have greatly appreciated the opportunity afforded to me to serve the community as a member
of these committees.

Regards Dan
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